
From: Shannon Erickson <repshannonerickson@gmail.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/25/2014 2:31:21 PM 
Subject: Re: Thursday's game?

ok, have more info now - Nan Ya & FiberQuest LLC executives will be in Brad Dutton's box near the
Governor's and would like to say hello IF she will be at the game on Thursday. They have companies 
in Myrtle Beach & Lake City areas.
Thanks so much!!!

Representative Shannon S. Erickson
129 S. Hermitage Road
Beaufort, South Carolina 29902
843-263-1867

On Mon, Aug 25, 2014 at 2:15 PM, Shannon Erickson <repshannonerickson@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Katherine,
Will the Governor be attending the Carolina game on Thursday? I have a friend of a friend whose 
box is near hers & they wanted to say HI, if possible. Forgot the name, a plastics company in 
Myrtle Beach, I think.

Thanks!
S-

Representative Shannon S. Erickson 
129 S. Hermitage Road
Beaufort, South Carolina 29902
843-263-1867
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